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During this lockdown period children may naturally spend more time online. This will provide additional challenges to parents to keep them safe.
Please find below support available to keep your child safe online, we hope you find it useful.
· Thinkyouknow (advice from the National Crime Agency to stay safe online)
· Internet matters (support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online)
· Parent info (support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online)
· LGfL (support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online)
· Net-aware (support for parents and carers from the NSPCC)
· Let’s Talk About It (support for parents and carers to keep children safe from online radicalisation)
· UK Safer Internet Centre (tips, advice, guides)
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